


 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Russell Hulin, of Tecumseh, was named Chief Financial Officer at the Oklahoma Department of 
Transportation in late August. Prior to joining ODOT, Hulin served as the Deputy Executive 
Director of the Oklahoma Tax Commission.  

 


